
 
                   
                                                                                                                                
  

                                                                                     
 
 
 
  
 

 

 Mass Intentions 
This Week 

Sat 18th 
6pm 

Pro Populo (for the 
people of the parish) 

Sat 18th 
7.30pm 

Av. Thomas & Teresa 
Landy 

Sun 19th 
10.30am 

1st Av. William Nugent; 
Av. Baby Isabelle 
Imelda O’Hanrahan;  
Av. Georgina McGahon; 
Av. Michael & Kate 
Callan, & daughter 
Mary  

Sun 19th 
11.30am 

Av. Philip Grogan;  
Av. Michael King 

Sat 25th 
10am 

Av. Marie Dickson;  
Av. Angie & Patsy 
Mulroy & Family 

Sat 25th 
6pm 

Pro Populo (for the 
people of the parish) 

Sat 25th 
7.30pm 

Av. John & Mary 
Brennan; George 
Harmon (birthday 
remem); Av. Maeve 
Murphy; Av. Peter 
McKenna & McKenna 
Family; Av. Theresa & 
James Darby 

Sun 26th 
10.30am 

1st Av. John Taaffe; Av. 
Michael & Jean Logue 

Sun 26th 
11.30am 

1st Av. David Lane;  
Av. Patsy Hand & son 
Stephen; Av. Fr. 
Michael Pentony 

Recently 
Deceased 

Des Kenny 
Con Costello 
Cepta Morgan 
 

   

 
 
 
 
 

The Second Week in Ordinary Time (Year C) 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

New Copyright Licence in Our Parish: Further to direction from our 
Archdiocese, the parish has now subscribed to an annual licence 
with “One Licence.” This allows the parish to obtain permissions for 
the use of copyrighted music for our choir and soloists – and 
congregation – to sing. This is particularly important as we 
broadcast Masses and liturgies via our livestream on YouTube. It 
also helps ensure that composers, authors, and publishers are 
compensated fairly for their work. You can read more about the 
new licence, and its impact on what is allowed to be sung at Masses, 
etc. on our parish website – just go to “Pastor’s Page” under “Our 
Parish” at dunleerparish.ie 
 

Parish Accounts: for the year ending March 2024 have been signed 
off by the Archdiocese. A summary of the parish accounts will be 
made available to our parishioners later in January. 
 

Parish Collections: Last weekend – Parish €1,270; Dues €700. 
Sincere thanks for your continued support of the parish. If you 
would like to begin contributing to the parish in this way, new boxes 
are available at the back of our churches. 
 

Site of Old Parochial Hall: an offer has been made to purchase the 
site of the old parochial hall. This offer is currently being assessed 
to send to our diocesan office for approval. 
 
Parish Finance Committee: meets again on Monday January 20th.  
 
 

 

Eucharistic Adoration 
Representatives of the diocesan 
Eucharistic Adoration group are with 
us at Masses this weekend to speak 
about the beauty and gift of 
Eucharistic Adoration. Perhaps you 
would consider signing up to help? 


